Fundraiser Opportunity for high school aged youth (jr high is fine too but the work will be fast and later in the evening).

The Redwood Region Logging Conference is having their annual dinner Friday March 18th at the Redwood Empire Fairgrounds in Ukiah. They are looking for youth to help serve and bus tables approximately 5-10 pm. 
FFA and 4H youth have been invited to participate. They are NOT offering a guarantee of donations but in the past, dinner attendees have donated approximately $1500 for the youth serving.

If you are wanting to raise money for a leadership opportunity (ie Washington inauguration, summer camp, scholarships etc), this would be a great time to volunteer. We would need at least 7 youth for the evening (adults are ok too but we really want youth to sign up) from 4H or else they will ask another group. White tops with hats and scarves or ties or club t-shirts

If you are able to help, please message me by Thursday February 11th so I can rsvp to the organizers.

Kelly Boesel
485-8454
272-7311
brpets@mcn.org
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